








New Business. None.

Executive Session: The Board adjourned into a closed or executive
session at 540 p.m. pursuant to RCW 42.30.140(4)(a) and (b) to discuss
collective bargaining issues and a pending unfair labor practice complaint. The
proposed 30-minute session was extended for thity more minutes and
concluded at 6:40 p.m.

Good of the Order. Commissioner Elwell attended the Chelan WFCA
meeting and training this past weekend and said timely and helpful information
was provided on hiring and other personnel practices by Rich Davis, Attorney, of
the Bellingham firm of Chmelik, Sitkin and Davis. State Auditor Deputy Mark
Rapozo also presented.

Chief Marrs thanked Commissioner Elwell for reaching out to King County
for a potential land transfer to build a northern Burien station. The King County
representative was encouraged to honor the Transition Framework agreed to in
the 2008 five-party talks.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried, 3-0. At 6:46 p.m., after the Board reviewed and approved
vouchers and papers, the meeting was adjourned,

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:
1. the Meeting Notice
2. the Meeting Agenda
3. the Attendance Roster
4. Initial Assessment Sheet on Fire Marshal applicants

Minutes Approved: dené </ | 2016.
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